Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 01/17/2023: Richard Meilleur

We have spent the majority of our time maintaining winter roads.
We have also been cutting brush at several locations.

| will be ordering 70 tons of salt this week; we have enough on hand for about 2-3
more weeks depending on the weather.

We have picked up 2- 55-gallon drums of used oil from the school for our waste
oil burner and they have at least 2 more we plan on getting this month that
should give us enough to get through most of the winter with what we already
have.

We currently have one plow truck down and are waiting for parts that are on back
order. All other equipment is up and running with no major problems.

| would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive year.



